
From: Ben Simms
To: Michael Eggert
Cc: Alan Goldich; Judy M. Ward
Subject: RE: Notice of Permit Expiration (Steamboat Lake Outpost Snowmobile SUP)
Date: Friday, December 27, 2024 10:34:19 AM
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Hi Michael,
 
We would like to renew this permit.
 
Thank you.
 
 Ben Simms
 General Manager
 970.439.2818 Office
 678.327.9810 Cell
 steamboatlakeoutpost.com

 
From: Michael Eggert <meggert@co.routt.co.us> 
Sent: Friday, December 27, 2024 10:32 AM
To: Ben Simms <ben@steamboatlakeoutpost.com>
Cc: Alan Goldich <agoldich@co.routt.co.us>; Judy M. Ward <jmward@co.routt.co.us>
Subject: Notice of Permit Expiration (Steamboat Lake Outpost Snowmobile SUP)
Importance: High
 
Hi Ben,
 
Please find the attached letter regarding the permit # PL-20-128 for SLO Snowmobile SUP, expiring

on July 1st, 2025.
 
Please reach out to Routt County Planning ASAP with your intentions to either :
 

1. Apply for a renewal of your permit through the special use permitting process and have a new

permit issued before July 1st, 2025 or

2. Let the permit expire on July 1st, 2025
 
Please confirm receipt of this message when you have a moment and let us know if you have any
questions at all.
 
Take care, and thank you!
 
Planning Staff
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Michael Eggert
Routt County Planning
970-879-2704
136 6th Street, Suite 200
Steamboat Springs, CO 80487
meggert@co.routt.co.us
 

 
 
 
 

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication is confidential and intended solely for use by the
recipient(s). If you are not the recipient, understand that any disclosure or distribution of the contents is
strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have
been automatically archived.
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